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A letter to Principal 

11th January, 2023 

Dear Principal, 

    We are writing to you because the Student Union would like to help 

Rainbow Charity Organisation to raise money for the people in Sudan.  

We think our ideas will help solve some problems for the poor there. 

    Schools are too old in Sudan because the people there do not have 

money to rebuild them.  Also, the children do not have enough money 

to buy stationery or books.  They are too poor.  They have very few 

books. 

    The people there do not have enough food because there are not 

many animals or rice fields.  They have very little food.  Many people 

die of starvation. 

    We want to raise money by selling flags or raffle tickets.  Then we 

can use the money to help them rebuild schools, buy books and 

stationery.  We would also like to carry out special projects by helping 

the people to build wells and grow crops.  Then they can have clean 

water to drink and food to eat. 

     



 

    We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sheena Au 

Chairman of the Student Union 

 

 


